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11 May 2007
Filed Electronically
Mr. Robert A. Morin
Secretary General

Canadian Radio-television and

   Telecommunications Commission

Ottawa, ON   K1A 0N2

Dear Mr. Morin:

Re:
   Follow-up to SaskTel Quality of Service Results – First Quarter 2007 
1. 
Pursuant to the procedures established in paragraph 86 of Telecom Decision CRTC 2005 20, Finalization of quality of service rate rebate plan for competitors (Decision 2005-20), Saskatchewan Telecommunications (SaskTel) filed its first quarter 2007 Quality of Service results on 30 April 2007.  In SaskTel’s cover letter, we indicated we were unable to provide the confidential rate rebate penalty calculations due to an unanticipated resource shortage and would provide these calculations to the Commission by 11 May 2007.
2.    SaskTel is now following up with our required confidential rate rebate penalty calculations to the competitors.
3. In accordance with the Commission's procedures, SaskTel is submitting this filing in confidence to the Commission via Epass.
All of which is respectfully submitted.

[Original signed by B. Armstrong]
Brian Armstrong
Director of Regulatory Affairs 
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